
 

SNOQUALMIE PASS UTILITY DISTRICT 

SEPA NOTICE – WATER SYSTEM PLAN 

THE DISTRICT WILL BE ACCEPTING SEPA COMMENTS ON THE 2022 WATER 
SYSTEM PLAN FEB 17, 2022-MAR 4, 2022.  THE WATER SYSTEM PLAN CAN BE 

REVIEWED AT THE DISTRICT OFFICE OR ONLINE.  

SEE MORE INFO AT WWW.SNOPASS.ORG 

 
Snoqualmie Pass Utility District 
PO BOX 131 
Snoqualmie Pass, WA 98068 
932 Hyak Drive 
425.434.6600 
Email:  customercare@snopass.org  
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